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A Message from 2016 CCAI President, John McMahon, SRA 

Dear Chicago Chapter Colleagues, 

The past six months has been extremely rewarding for me to serve as president of the 
Chicago Chapter of the Appraisal Institute. The educational offerings for 2016 have been 
focused on the 2016-2017 USPAP seminars.  CCAI provided 19 offerings in 9 different 
locations. Our goal was to provide more geographically desirable locations away from our 
education center.  
 
On April 11 and 12, the Region III meeting was held in Chicago.  The meeting was 
attended by Lance Coyle, MAI, and SRA immediate past president.  Lance provided the 
region with a presentation on the state of Appraisal Institute.  In general, he indicated 
that AI National still faces financial pressures but through cost saving measures have 
been able to grow their reserves.    
 
The LDAC (Leadership Development and Advisory Conference) was held on May 25-27 
in Washington DC.  This year the chapter attendees were  Ivette Collins, MAI; Andrew 
Hartigan, MAI; Martin Casey, MAI; Michael Hobbs, SRA; and Christopher Fudacz.  
Some of the attendees shared their thoughts on the conference on pages 13-15.   
 
The annual golf outing was attend by approximately 90 golfers on Tuesday, June 21.  
Thanks to the efforts of Dan Berenschot, MAI, and Sam Louise, the attendees enjoyed a 
beautiful day of golf, sunshine, food, and fun.  The chapterôs ability to host an event like 
this, is dependent on the generosity of our sponsors.  Thank you to all of our golf outing 
sponsors.  Info on the event including our  list of sponsors are on pages 21-22.   
 
It is with great honor I congratulate our newly designated members in reaching their 
goals of earning their designations .  Please check out pages 2 and 3 to see their names.  
We also have an area highlighting some of these members on pages 5-7.   
 
CCAI prides itself on offering timely and quality educational seminars. We are in the 
process of completing a property tax appeal seminar which will be offered in the fall of 
2016.  The details of this seminar will be announced shortly.   
  
I have had the opportunity to speak with several classes with a focus being on being an 
active member of CCAI. The strength of our organization falls directly on the shoulders of 
those members willing to get involved.   The level of oneôs participation may vary greatly 
but it all starts with attending a lunch/dinner meeting or an event.  We have two 
upcoming events which will provide an opportunity to network and socialize.  On August 
11 CCAI will be hosting a 2 hour dinner boat cruise. September 8 will be our second 
annual day at the races at Arlington Park Race Track. Additional information about these 
events is available at www.ccai.org. 
 
I welcome your ideas comments and constructive criticism.  I wish you all continued 
health and prosperity.  
 
John G McMahon, SRA 
john.mcmahon@mcmahon-baldwin.com    
Office:  630-916-6070 
Cell:  708-267-6443 
 
 

 

INSIDE THIS ISSUE 

President Message ................... 1 

Newly Designated MAI, SRA .. 2 

Newly Designated Reviewers .. 3 

Swango Award Winneréééé.4 

Get to Know... .......................... 5 

2016 Installation Dinner ......... 8 

2016 Officers & Directors ........ 9 

Conditionséééééééééé.10 

National Appraisal Newséé..10 

Lunch in Chicagoééééééé12 

LDACééééééééééééé13 

Dinner in East Peoriaéé.éé.16 

Lunch in Rosemontéé...éé..17 

Illinois Update.........................18 

Golf Outingéééééééé.é..21 

Get Involvedééé..ééééé..23 

Scholarship Winnerséééé...24 

2017 Officers & Directorséé..25 

Upcoming Educationéééé..26 

Jobs & Sponsorsééééééé.27 

 

http://www.ccai.org
mailto:john.mcmahon@mcmahon-baldwin.com?subject=CCAI%20newsletter


2 

205 W. Wacker Drive Suite 202 
Chicago, IL 60606  

 

Chicago Chapter/ Appraisal Institute 
June 2016 Newsletter 

 

 

 

Newly Designated Members 

The Chicago Chapter is proud to announce the following newly designated Members (since those noted 

in the December 2015 newsletter).   

 

Adrian M. Schaid, SRA 

Hans Fritz Eugene, MAI 

Elizabeth Gulis, MAI 

Travis M. Campbell, MAI 

Martin Casey, MAI 

Neil J. Linehan, MAI 

David M. Ragan, MAI 

Patrick A. Kleszynski, MAI 

Brian M. Masterson, SRA 

Vincent V. Lance, SRA 

Andrew J. Menck, MAI 

Anthony S. Chan, MAI  
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Newly Designated Members 

The Chicago Chapter is proud to announce the following newly 

designated AI-GRS & AI-RRS Members (since those noted in the December 2015 Newsletter.) 

 

 

 

John S. Orin, MAI, AI-GRS 

Michael J. Kelly, MAI, AI-GRS 

Joseph C. Magdziarz, MAI, SRA, AI-GRS, AI-RRS 

Brian P. Guimon, SRA, AI-RRS 

Maureen B. Sweeney, SRA, AI-RRS 

Daniel R. Berenschot, MAI, AI-GRS 

 

 

 

Interested in the Appraisal Institute Review Designations? Here is more 

information from the AI website 

http://www.appraisalinstitute.org/airesources/review-designations/   

See the site for links to FAQs, a requirements chart, and an explanation of 

alternative path for designated members. 

 

http://www.appraisalinstitute.org/airesources/review-designations/
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Congratulations to Joe Webster, MAI 

CCAI Member, Joseph M. Webster, MAI, is the winner of the 2015 Swango Award!  Mr. Webster had 

his article, ñA Discussion of Excess Land Concepts and Theoryò published in the Spring 2015 issue of 

The Appraisal Journal.  To read the article go to: http://www.myappraisalinstitute.org/webpac/pdf/

TAJ2015/TAJ_SP15_p103-112_Feat1_ExcessLand.pdf  

Joe Webster, MAI is an appraiser with the firm Webster & Associates, Inc.  Their offices are located in 

Urbana and Decatur.  Mr. Websterôs practice focuses on appraisal of commercial, industrial, special-

purpose, and multi-family residential properties.  He is an Illinois certified general appraiser and holds 

a Bachelor of Science  in Finance and a MBA from Southern Illinois University-Carbondale.   

The Swango Award is presented by The Appraisal Journalôs Editorial Board for the best article by a 

practicing appraiser.  The topics are either residential, general, technology related, or for original 

research of benefit to real estate analysts and valuers.  The Editorial Board judges the articles based on  

their usefulness and if they can address the concerns faced by practicing appraisers.  To learn more 

about this award, please go to:  http://www.myappraisalinstitute.org/webpac/pdf/TAJ2016/

TAJ_Spr2016_00v-x_Awards_ForWeb.pdf 

 

 

 

Pictured:   

Joe Webster, MAIð2015 Swango Award 

Winner 

http://www.myappraisalinstitute.org/webpac/pdf/TAJ2015/TAJ_SP15_p103-112_Feat1_ExcessLand.pdf
http://www.myappraisalinstitute.org/webpac/pdf/TAJ2015/TAJ_SP15_p103-112_Feat1_ExcessLand.pdf
http://www.myappraisalinstitute.org/webpac/pdf/TAJ2016/TAJ_Spr2016_00v-x_Awards_ForWeb.pdf
http://www.myappraisalinstitute.org/webpac/pdf/TAJ2016/TAJ_Spr2016_00v-x_Awards_ForWeb.pdf
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Get to know some of our Newly Designated Members 

Martin Casey, MAI earned a Bachelor of Arts degree in Business Finance, Investments 
and Financial Institutions from the University of Illinois in Urbana-Champaign, Illinois. Martin started 
his appraisal career in 1997 and currently owns and operates Casey & Company and manages his team 
of 4 commercial appraisers that exclusively review and appraise commercial property. Martin is 
licensed to appraise in 9 states. His extensive experience includes review and valuation for all types of 
commercial property including retail, office; multi-family; industrial; land (including agricultural and 
residential subdivisions); religious facilities, gas stations, poultry farms, veterinary clinics, funeral 
homes and hotels/motels. Outside of appraising, Martin has been a signed music recording artist (Epic 
Records), has released 7 records and has toured the world.  His new album was recorded at the 
legendary Quad Studios on Music Row in Nashville with Aerosmith producer Marti Frederiksen and 
will be released in the Summer of 2016! 

Elizabeth Gulis, MAI, is a Senior Commercial Appraiser with PF Appraisals in Chicago. 
Liz began her appraisal career with PF Appraisals in 2005 as a residential appraiser. For the next seven 
years Liz became skilled at appraising many different types of residential properties including single 
family houses, condominiums, coops and 2-4 unit apartment buildings. However, Lizôs specialty area 
was appraising custom, high-end, single family homes and condos in the Lincoln Park and Lakeview 
neighborhoods of Chicago.  
 
In 2012 Liz decided to take on a new challenge and became a full-time commercial appraiser with PF 
Appraisals. Over the past four years Liz has prepared valuations on various types of properties, 
including mixed-use, multi-family, retail, office and broken condominium projects. She also has 
experience in diminution in value analysis, as well as land lease analysis. In January of 2016, Liz earned 
the MAI designation from the Appraisal Institute and has expanded her role to include appraisal review 
and client management.  
 
Prior to becoming an appraiser, Liz worked in client service and product management for a consumer 
demographic company. She earned a Bachelor of Business Administration from the University of 
Michigan and is an avid follower of Michigan sports. Liz resides in Chicago with her German shepherd, 
Zoe.  

 

 

Pictured:   

Liz Gulis, MAI with Joe Wallace, MAI 
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Get to know some of our Newly Designated Members 

Travis Campbell, MAI an Associate with National Property Valuation Advisors, Inc., has 
been active in the commercial real estate industry since 2001 and currently provides valuation services 
to institutional 
clients. Prior to joining NPV Advisors, Mr. Campbell served as project manager for the Richardson 
Building Lofts redevelopment in downtown Newark, New Jersey, overseeing the acquisition, financing, 
and construction of this 67-unit adaptive reuse LEED residential building. Before that, Mr. Campbell 
led master planning efforts of the transit-oriented Belmar Seaport Village by analyzing the feasibility for 
mixed-use buildings within the 1.8 million square foot downtown plan. He began his career in New 
York, coordinating construction documents and AE activities for national retail tenants. Mr. Campbell 
is skilled in analyzing financial statements, performing in-depth market research, and conducting due 
diligence. In his valuation assignments, he prepares complex models utilizing cash flow software. Mr. 
Campbell has written appraisal reports on institutional quality office, retail, multifamily, industrial, & 
development assets throughout the U.S. 
 

Patrick A. Kleszynski, MAI graduated from Illinois Wesleyan University in 2006 with a 
Bachelor of Arts degree in Sociology.  He began working for his father at Associated Property 
Counselors, Ltd. in 2008 where he began his training in the appraisal field.  While continuing the 
educational path towards his designation he assisted and completed residential and commercial 
assignments for financing and litigation projects, including multi-family, mixed-use, retail, office and 
industrial properties.  He is a Certified General Real Estate Appraiser in Illinois and Indiana.  Patrick is 
very appreciative for the mentors and educators who have worked with him along the way and he looks 
forward the opportunities that come with obtaining his MAI.  

 

Pictured:  Dale Kleszynski, MAI & his son,     
Patrick Kleszynski, MAI 

Pictured:  CCAI President, John McMahon, SRA 

& Travis Campbell, MAI 


